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12th November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are well. 

Our students have been really busy over the last few days.  They have been involved 

in a COP26 silent action event which you can find out more about here, have been 

wearing their rainbow laces today in support of tolerance and personal freedoms 

and have been working on painting our ‘wall of well-being’.  Our students have 

planned and run all of these activities, we are so proud of them.  

Today, we have been informed that there are still some Covid-19 vaccination slots 

available at Home Park football ground over the coming days for 12 to 15 year 

olds.  Child and parent can book in via the NHS or just walk in.  All young people 

must be accompanied by a parent or someone with parental responsibility. 

13th November 16:00-19:00 

14th November 08:30-11:00 

18th November 15:00-18:00 

21st November 14:00-19:00 

 

Plymouth High continues its commitment to charitable fundraising.  We are 

supporting both the shoebox appeal and the Gift of Hope appeal.  More information 

can be found here and here.  On Friday 19th November, we will be hosting our 

annual Children in Need mufti day.  The Head Student Team will contact students 

with information on the activities taking place. We are so grateful to our school 

community for the generous donations we receive on behalf of these worthy 

causes.  Thank you. 

Very best wishes, 

 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 
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